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Works to start at Railways Football Club 

 
Work on the next stage of the much-anticipated Centennial Park Sporting Precinct project is due to 
start today. 
 
The work will take place at Railways Football Club, which will receive a 100 lux lighting upgrade by 
May 2014. 
 
Renovations to Railways’ playing field are expected to commence following the coming football 
season. 
 
Work on a new multi-use field behind Albany PCYC has already begun and is expected to be 
complete in May. 
 
The rectangular multi-use field will also be complemented by 100 lux lights. 
 
Last month the project officially moved beyond the concept stage, with Council resolving to adopt 
the Centennial Park Sporting Precinct Master Plan Report and Concept Designs following a period 
of significant community consultation. 
 
A tender for detailed design for the wider project is expected to be chosen by April. 
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